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Dear Senator Golden and staff, 

 

I am in support of the -1 amendment because I feel that it is better protection for the 

community against the poultry operations breaking ground and building as soon as 

they have their permits.   

 

Please move the -1 Amendment out of committee. 

 

Thank you so much for listening.   

 

Sincerely, JoAnne Clevenger 


